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Dear Name,

Thank you for your application for the position of student phonathon caller. There were so many wonderful candidates; however, the selection committee could only choose nine callers this year.

We appreciate your interest in the Phonathon program. I’m sorry we are unable to utilize your talents this year, but I encourage you to reapply next year. 

Sincerely,

Abbie Brannon ‘03

Development Associate
